
June 4, 2007 

 

Hi Lois, 

 

No, I haven't heard from Shirley. The email address I 

have for her is scroe13@excite.com. And the phone 

number I have is 622-5628. Could she have moved to 

Florida already? 

 

When are you leaving for Alaska? Are you driving or 

flying to Seattle to take the cruise? 

 

I was thinking seriously of going to nursing school at 

LCC and was signed up for 2 courses this summer, but 

then backed out. Don't really need the money and don't 

have the time and energy to devote to school. And my 

real interest is politics. 

 

I took another trip to the southern Utah canyonlands 

the first week of April, this time with my 50-year old 

sister. It was a good trip - nice weather, very 

remote. We found a natural bridge that no one knew 

about previously. There are pictures on my website 

(steveharryssite.com). Carol and I have done no 

traveling this summer. Her health is bad - no stamina, 

and she has balance problems. She will get the results 

of the latest battery of tests tomorrow. 

 

Mostly I've been mowing the lawn. 

 

Steve 

 

 

--- Lois Withers <tlwithers@worldnet.att.net> wrote: 

 

> Steve,  

>  

>   

>  

> Was just updating some e-mail addresses and found 

> Shirley Roe's.  I sent 

> an e-mail but it was no good.  Have you seen or 

> heard from her?  Do you 

> have her address? 

>  

>   

>  

> Tom and I are getting ready for our Alaskan 

> adventure.  It's a lot of 

> work getting everything pulled together, but believe 

> it's worth it.  Hi 

> to Carol and what and how are you doing. 

>  

>   



>  

> Lois Withers 

>  

>  

 


